Extraordinmy News from NorState FCU!

Dearest Readers,

The social season is upon us. Is there anything more exhilarating than
the Queens Royal Ball? You are invited to dress in your finest attire
as you join us to help the Maine Credit Union Campaign to End
Hunger. The evening will include a silent auction and a so0/50 raffle.
/\long with the finest hors d'oeuvres and beverages to enjoy. Don’t

forget to bring non-perishable items to be entered into a drawing!

Saturday, October 26th,2024
7pm-1rpm

Northeastland Hotel
436 Main Street
Presque Isle, ME 04769

Admission:
$50 per person

Come and prepare to be swept away in a whirlwind of waltzes and

merriment beneath a canopy of twinkling lights.

Tickets are available at any NorState Federal Credit Union location.
Secure your attendance for the most delightful soirée of the year.

Tickets are limited!

Yours in anticipation,

Lady Whistledown




